
 

 

UMFOLOZI TVET COLLEGE  
 
NOTICE OF TENDER CANCELLATIONS (INSURANCE SERVICES) 
 
UMfolozi TVET College wishes to formally notify all tenderers of a cancellation of   
tenders which was previously published on Ilanga, Mercury, Zululand Observer 
as well as on UMfolozi website.   
 
Reason for cancellation: The tender has been cancelled due to the lapse of the 
Tender Validity Period and inability to adhere to the competitive bidding 
process. Tenders will be re-advertised in the near future. 
 
 
TENDER NUMBER (INSURANCE SERVICES): UMFCO 007/2022 

 
 
All enquiries may be directed to Assistant Director SCM, Mr N Biyela on 
nhlanhla.biyela@umfolozi.edu.za  


